Information Paper

To:  Nelson County Board of Education

From:  Tom Dekle, District Grant Writer

CC:  Dr. Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

Subject: COPS Secure Our Schools Grant

Date: May 20, 2008
Issue: The U.S. Department of Justice Office of Community Oriented Policing Services has issued a request for applications for “COPS Secure Our Schools” Grants. This program provides funding for law enforcement agencies to assist with the development of school safety resources and provide improved security at schools and on school grounds. A similar grant awarded in prior years has helped fund the placement of a sheriff’s deputy in Nelson County High School. Applications must be submitted by and through interested law enforcement agencies. Nelson County Schools hopes to assist with the application for one of these grants to fund placement of a law officer in or middle schools as well as the high school. 

Recommendation:  No action necessary.

